Issy les Moulineaux, 19th of June 2006

Dear Competitor,

The success encountered for the second year running in the Motorcycle and Quad category
resulted in the maximum number of entries for the Euromilhoes Dakar 2007 being reached
within one week of the opening of entries.

We have received close to 330 entries; the maximum number of participants is limited to 240.

Taking into account selection criteria, number of competitors, sporting requirements and the
equal distribution of places according to nationality, we are pleased to accept your entry request
for the Euromilhoes Dakar 2007. We are very happy that you will be with us to live through the
new Dakar adventure together in the heart of Africa and hence be a part of the legend.

Via this letter, we would like to draw your attention to the importance of respecting deadline
dates when sending administrative documents but also for the next payment instaiment due on
the 30th September 2006.

We remind you that the tariff will revert to its normal price, for those who benefit from amateur
tariffs, if payment dates are not respected.

The entire Competitor Relations Department is at your disposal to help you prepare your rally in
the best possible way.

I look forward to seeing you soon.

Etienne LAVIGNE
Dakar Director
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